
Citv Council Staff Report 
Date: September 17, 2014 UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

Subject: TAHQUITZ CANYON WAY MEDIAN LANDSCAPING 

From: David H. Ready, City Manager 

Initiated by: Public Works and Engineering Department 

SUMMARY 

Review and provide direction to staff. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Direct staff as appropriate. 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

On September 3, 2014 City Council approved an Agreement with RGA Landscape 
Architects, Inc. for landscape and architectural design services for the Tahquitz Canyon 
Way Median (Sunrise Way to El Cielo Road) as well as concept revisions to the 
previously approved segment between Sunrise Way and Civic Drive. Also included 
were development of enhancements to the median landscaping improvements recently 
completed in section 14. 

On September 4, 2014 the Council subcommittee for the subject project (Councilmen 
Mills and Hutcheson and Planning Commissioner Middleton) met to discuss the 
proposed conceptual plan revisions presented by the Landscape Architect Consultant 
(RGA). The subcommittee provided input and requested revised conceptual plans. 
Those revised plans are what is being presented tonight. 

Staff seeks direction and any additional comments from the full Council. 
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SUBMITIED: 

Prepared by: 

David J. Barakian 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

Attachment: Revised Conceptual Plans 

Approved by: 
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